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Dear team,
 
Please see the submission from Rural Women New Zealand.
 
Ngā mihi
 
Angela
 
 
Angela McLeod Manager, Government, Public Sector & Academic Relationships
BAgr., PGDipDevStud
Rural Women New Zealand
PO Box 12-021, Wellington 6144

   
www.ruralwomennz.nz
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DISCLAIMER: This email message (along with any attachments) is intended only for the addressee(s)
named above. The information contained in this email is confidential to Rural Women New Zealand and must
not be used, reproduced or passed on without our consent. If you have received this email in error, inform us
by return email or by calling  to ensure the error is not repeated. Please delete this email if you
are not the intended addressee.
 

From: Angela McLeod  
Sent: Friday, 11 October 2019 9:52 AM
To: 'Highly Productive Soils' <soils@mpi.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: NPS-HPL
 
Thank you so much.
 
Ngā mihi
 
Angela
 
 
Angela McLeod Manager, Government, Public Sector & Academic Relationships
BAgr., PGDipDevStud
Rural Women New Zealand
PO Box 12-021, Wellington 6144

   
www.ruralwomennz.nz





BAgr., PGDipDevStud
Rural Women New Zealand
PO Box 12-021, Wellington 6144

   
www.ruralwomennz.nz

DISCLAIMER: This email message (along with any attachments) is intended only for the addressee(s)
named above. The information contained in this email is confidential to Rural Women New Zealand and must
not be used, reproduced or passed on without our consent. If you have received this email in error, inform us
by return email or by calling  to ensure the error is not repeated. Please delete this email if you
are not the intended addressee.
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

This email message and any attachment(s) is intended solely for the addressee(s)
named above. The information it contains may be classified and may be legally
privileged. Unauthorised use of the message, or the information it contains,
may be unlawful. If you have received this message by mistake please call the
sender immediately on  or notify us by return email and erase the
original message and attachments. Thank you. 

The Ministry for Primary Industries accepts no responsibility for changes
made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from the office.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________




